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October 3rd 2025

Weekly Mass: Sacred Heart and St
John Bosco Church - 9:30am every
Sunday. All are welcome.

Monday 6  October - Parent’s
Evening (Year 1 postponed and will
be rescheduled shortly)

th

Thursday 9th October - Year 2 Multi-
Skills Tournament at St Anthony’s
(wear your PE kit please!)

Friday 10  October - World Mental
Health Day. (Wear bright colours!)

th

Friday 10  October - Year 6 Class
Liturgy / Celebration of the Word
9am doors open

th

Tuesday October 21  - EYFS open
evening

st

PE Days 2025-26
Nursery / Reception: Thursday
Year 1: Monday & Wednesday
Year 2: Monday & Wednesday
Year 3: Monday & Friday 
Year 4: Monday & Friday
(swimming) 
Year 5: Monday & Tuesday
Year 6: Monday & Tuesday
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As of September 2024, no holidays
will be authorised unless there are
exceptional circumstances. Any
holiday over 5 days will also be
subject to a referral for a penalty
notice. Lateness and absences
must now be closely monitored
too.
There have been a number of
children being collected early -
please note that we are required
to see a letter, email or text as
proof of appointments. 
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Parents’ Evening - Monday 6  October 2025 for Nursery, Reception,
Years 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6

th

Just a reminder that you have a 5 minutes with your child’s teacher. It’s important that we
stick to time-slots as close as possible to prevent hold ups for other parents. 

1. Prepare in Advance
 Think about any questions or concerns you have about your child’s progress, behaviour, or
wellbeing. Writing them down can help you stay focused during the meeting.
2. Be Open and Honest
 Share any relevant information about your child’s life outside school that might affect their
learning or behaviour. Teachers value your insight and want to work with you to support your
child.
3. Listen to Feedback
 Teachers will share strengths and areas for development. Try to approach feedback with an
open mind—it’s all aimed at helping your child succeed.
4. Ask About Support
 If your child is struggling, ask what support is available in school and what you can do at
home to help. This is especially important for children with SEND or emotional needs.
5. Follow Up
 After the meeting, talk to your child about what was discussed and agree on any next steps
together. Keep in touch with the school if you have further questions or concerns.

Due to circumstances beyond our control, Year 1 parent’s evening has been
postponed and will be rescheduled as soon as possible. 



World Mental Health Day - Friday 10  Octoberth

We are taking part with thousands of schools, communities and
companies this World Mental Health Day to show young people
that they’re not alone with their mental health.

Right now, the world can be a tough place for children and young
people to grow up in – and they are feeling the pressure. We want
young people to know that they don’t have to go through this
alone. Things can get better. Please help us raise awareness by
sending your child to school in their own brightly coloured clothes
on Friday 10  October.th

Please give
generously!



Outdoor coats
Autumn Weather Reminder
As the weather begins to turn more
autumnal, we kindly ask that all children
come to school wearing a suitable outdoor
coat to ensure they stay warm and dry
during outdoor activities. To help us return
any misplaced items, please ensure that all
coats are clearly labelled with your child’s
name.
Thank you for your continued support.

Parking
Parking Safety Reminder
To help keep all children safe during drop-
off and pick-up times, we kindly remind
parents and carers not to park on the zig-
zag lines outside the school. These areas
must remain clear to ensure visibility and
safe crossing for pupils.
Please also take extra care when reversing
near the school gates, as the area can be
busy with children and families. Your
cooperation helps us maintain a safe and
welcoming environment for everyone.
Thank you



Donations needed please. The children love playing with the
scooters, ride-on vehicles etc at playtime but we want to
ensure that they’re safe while doing so. If any of you have any
pre-loved, good condition safety equipment, we’d gladly take it
off your hands. 
We are particularly looking for bike helmets, knee and elbow
pads. 
Any ride-on vehicles, scooters, go-karts would also be well
received!

If you have any lying around, please send them in our direction.
Many thanks in advance! 
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TIMESTABLES ROCKSTARS & READING PLUS
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Reading
makes you

clever!



NUMBOTS YEAR 1 & 2
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NumBots is all about every
child achieving the “triple win”
of understanding, recall and

fluency in mental addition and
subtraction, so that they move
from counting to calculating.

As they progress, pupils collect
achievement badges and

unlock hundreds of new levels
and challenges.





ONLINE SAFETY / WELLBEING
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SCHOOL LUNCHES
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🍽️ The Power of a School Lunch! 🥦
A healthy school lunch helps children stay focused, energised,
and ready to learn. It’s a great way for them to try new foods,
enjoy a balanced meal, and share lunchtime with friends — all
part of a happy, productive school day! 🧠💪
#HealthyEating #SchoolLunchMatters #FuelForLearning

Current school lunch menu until 24th of October.



TIMETABLE‌
Liturgy‌



SAFEGUARDING

SAFEGUARDING IS EVERYONE’S
RESPONSIBILITY!

If incidents involving children from
our school are taking place in the
local community, please report
your concerns to Together for
Children.

To report a child safeguarding
concern (0 to 17 years old)
contact Together for Children
on 0191 5617007 (available
8.30am to 5:15pm Monday –
Thursday, 8.30am to 4.45pm
Friday).

Out of hours duty safeguarding
officer: 0191 5205552

For serious incidents, we
would always advise
contacting the police directly
999 or 101 for non-
emergencies

Gentoo Housing co-ordinator
for North Sunderland
07734597810
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